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A Letter from the Editor: 

 

Welcome to the Spring 2015 edition of the Undergraduate Law Journal. This 

edition is the result of  the efforts of all of our members who work 

collaboratively throughout the entire process. Thank you to the writers, editors, 

advisers, and everyone else who made this possible. 

 

The Undergraduate Law Journal at FAU is one of very few publications that 

gives the opportunity to undergraduate students to inquire, learn, and be 

involved in legal scholarship. We at the Undergraduate Law Journal welcome a 

healthy interest in investigating the issues in our society and a passion for 

debate. All articles are student-written and reviewed by their peers and our 

gracious team of advisers who have mentored students through the process.  

 

We hope you enjoy this edition of the Undergraduate Law Journal and will be as 

inspired by the identified challenges of the world around us as we are.  

 

                                                                          Sincerely, 

 

                                                                          Asya Yanchinova, Editor-in-Chief 

 

 


